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Dear Patient,

We are reaching out to inform you that, effective March 1, 2025, Long Island 
Diabetes & Endocrinology will be closing. Your choice of where to receive care is 
important to us. We remain deeply committed to ensuring you continue to have 
access to the same compassionate, comprehensive care you’ve come to expect 
as one of our patients.

We are pleased to offer you the opportunity to transition your endocrine care to  
Stony Brook Endocrine Consultants, where our expert providers are ready to 
meet your needs.

To make this process seamless, Stony Brook Endocrine Consultants uses 
the same electronic medical record (EMR) system as Long Island Diabetes & 
Endocrinology. This means your medical records will already be accessible, and 
there’s no need to request a transfer if you choose to continue your care with 
this practice.

Stony Brook Endocrine Consultants
•  Phone: (631) 638-4933
•  Address: 200 Motor Parkway, Suite C-16, Hauppauge, NY 11788

We understand that this transition may bring some challenges, and we truly 
appreciate your understanding and patience. We are confident that the Stony 
Brook Endocrine Consultants team will provide you with the high-quality care 
you deserve.

Should you choose to receive your care outside of a Stony Brook Medicine  
provider, you can request them online by completing the form available here:

Medical Record Request Form

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact our of-
fice. Thank you for trusting Long Island Diabetes & Endocrinology with your care, 
and we wish you the very best in your ongoing healthcare journey.

Warm regards,

The Long Island Diabetes & Endocrinology Team

https://www.stonybrookmedicine.edu/community-medical/Medical-Release-Forms



